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Mission  

The pursuit of affordable and adequate property insurance coverage has 

become a serious challenge for Tamarron.  In 2023 our long-time 

insurance carrier, American Family Insurance, notified the TACO Board 

that our coverage would not be renewed for 2023-2024.  After a very 

frustrating and ultimately very expensive effort to secure property 

insurance in the fall of 2023, the TACO Board decided to form a 

committee to work on bettering our insurance situation as soon as possible. 

 

The committee is comprised of a board member and three TACO owners 

who are either active or retired insurance professionals.  The committee 

members are Joe Carey (board member) and Jim Rogers, Chad Watts and 

Kit Turpin. 

 

The simple mission of this committee is to search for and secure a more 

affordable insurance package with better coverages than what we currently 

have by or before our renewal date in October of 2024. 

 

 


